March brought payouts for CPS and Attendance awards.  These are both union negotiated benefits for you!  

Our new hires in the CSSC are coming soon.  Please join me in welcoming them and let's show them what solidarity means.  Our strength is in our UNITY!

Our monthly meeting numbers seem to be dwindling.  Please make an effort to attend.  This is a great way to stay in touch with your peers, ask questions and find out the latest news from our Local.  

In Solidarity,

Barb

….
Barbara K. Carson
President/Business Manager
IBEW Local 2213

